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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

December 3, 2023 

Dear Tiger family, 

Here are this week’s updates: 
 

Get Your Tiger License Plate! 

 
A reminder that you can show your Tiger Pride and purchase a Tiger logo license plate 

for your vehicle. 
  

Here are the instructions provided by the Ohio Bureau of Motor Vehicles:  
"Visit your local deputy registrar and request the logo license plate. This transaction can 
be a first time (new), exchange, or exchange/renewal. The order will be processed and 
the plate usually takes approximate 14 – 21 business days to receive via USPS. You may 
also go to our www.oplates.com and order from the website to exchange or 
renew/exchange to the logo plate. The transaction will be processed and the mail time is 
approximately the same."  
 
A portion of the sales for our Tiger logo license plates will be returned to the District and 

have been earmarked for our Positive Behavior Intervention Supports (PBIS) initiatives.  

 

  
 

Welcome to Eye of the Tiger! 
 

Students in Mr. Casey Kirtley’s Interactive Media class at Twinsburg High School are proud 
to present their first edition of Eye of the Tiger, a special showcase of amazing TCSD staff 

members and students.  

 
The first show features TCSD Bus Driver Ms. Amy Lindas and RBC Instructional Assistant                  

Mr. Garrett Crichlow.  Ms. Lindas explains the Positive Behavior Intervention Support 
(PBIS) school bus safety program she has in place on her Wilcox Primary School Bus #11.  

And, Mr. Crichlow explains his journey to being qualified for the upcoming Boston 

Marathon.  Check out this fantastic new show at:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BjBSYxrt5WE 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BjBSYxrt5WE
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Congratulations to Our THS National Honor Society Inductees 

On Tuesday, November 28th, sixty-eight (68) Twinsburg High School students were inducted into the National Honor 
Society.  National Honor Society enshrines four pillars:  Scholarship, Service, Leadership, and Character. More than 
mere badges of honor for NHS members, these principles are transformative keys that unlock potential, enhancing 
every student’s educational journey, and ultimately empowering them to make profound, enduring contributions to 
our world.  We congratulate our National Honor Society members upon attaining this important milestone.  Special 
thanks to NHS advisor Mr. Mike Porinchak for his leadership.  See the attached photo… 

Congratulations to Our THS Symphonic Band Students 

Congratulations to Twinsburg High School Symphonic Band students Brianna Nemec and Aryaman Sigdel who were 
recently selected from a competitive field of high school musicians to perform in the annual University of Akron’s 
Ohio Band Directors Conference (OBDC) Honor Band.  Brianna is the daughter of Brian & Loida Nemec of 
Reminderville and Aryaman is the son of Saroj & Geeta Sigdel of Twinsburg.  The OBDC Honor Band selects some of 
the top students from the northeast Ohio area.  Bravo to Brianna and Aryaman.  See the attached photo… 

Newsworthy Tiger Football 

Congratulations to Tiger Head Varsity Football Coach Charles Saulter who was recently selected as the Northeast 
Inland Division 2 Coach of the Year!  We sincerely appreciate Coach Saulter’s dedication to our Tiger Football 
Program and to our student athletes. On Friday, December 1st, Coach Saulter was interviewed by Newschannel 5 
about his success and the success of our Tiger Football Program.  Also interviewed was Twinsburg High School 
senior Jaden Dye who had a very successful year as a member of our Tiger Football team where he played as Wide 
Receiver and Cornerback.  Jaden is the son of Tony & Danielle Dye of Twinsburg. Check out the interview at:  
https://www.news5cleveland.com/news/local-news/new-twinsburg-football-coach-finds-success-named-district-
coach-of-the-year.  We are very Tiger Proud! 

Congratulations to Our Director of Bands! 

Congratulations to our Director of Bands, Mr. Ryan Bonitz, who was recently elected to serve as President-Elect for 
the Ohio Music Education Association (OMEA) District 6. District 6 encompasses Summit, Wayne, Portage, and 

Medina Counties.  Mr. Bonitz’s two-year term as President of OMEA District 6 commences in 2025.  The OMEA 
advocates for comprehensive music programs in general, instrumental, and vocal music education.  We are Tiger 
Proud of Mr. Bonitz and we congratulate him upon his election! 

Twinsburg Council PTA Seeks Donations to Thank Our TCSD Transportation Department 

The Twinsburg Council PTA is hoping to provide our Transportation Department Staff an appreciation gift this holiday 
season.  They are hoping to collect 55 $10 gift cards to area restaurants. If you can help by donating a card, please 
use their sign up genius link to reserve your spot. All the details about drop off and due dates are listed there. 
 
Don't have time to shop, but would like to contribute? Twinsburg Council PTA has a donation portal just for the 
purchase of gift cards for the Transportation Staff in their PTA MemberHub Store.  Thank you for helping make the 
holiday for our Transportation Staff one filled with appreciation! 
 

Winter Sports Season is underway and our Holiday Concerts begin this week.  Please come out and support our 
Tigers!  Visit the District Calendar for up-to-date information:  
https://www.twinsburg.k12.oh.us/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx 

Hanukkah begins this Thursday. Happy Hanukkah to our Tigers of the Jewish faith!  Have a great week. 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

https://www.news5cleveland.com/news/local-news/new-twinsburg-football-coach-finds-success-named-district-coach-of-the-year
https://www.news5cleveland.com/news/local-news/new-twinsburg-football-coach-finds-success-named-district-coach-of-the-year
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084FAEAE2AA7FE3-gift
https://twinsburgcouncilpta.memberhub.com/store/items/968183
https://www.twinsburg.k12.oh.us/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx
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